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Request for Additional Information

e A copy of the interconnection agreement pursuant to Puc 307.06. A call to
your utility company will make this possible and it provides verification of the
system output;

e While the Puc 2500 rules don’t require registration with the NEPOOL
Generation System (GIS), your facility will need to be registered with the GIS in
order to be considered for eligibility. I can process your application without that
information, but it usually only takes a phone call and a short process to get your
facility listed in the system. Contact information follows:

James Webb
Registry Administrator
APX Environmental Markets
224 Airport Parkway, Suite 600
San Jose, CA 95110
408-517-2174
jwebb@apx.com

Submission of the above modification and verification must be received by the
Commission to complete your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed.
Please refer to docket number DE 12-220 in all future correspondence with the
Commission.

Your response should include an original and two copies sent to the attention of
- the Commission’s Executive Director:

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
executive.director@puc.nh.gov

* Please also send an electronic copy via email to executivedirector@puc.nh.gov and copy
me at Barbara.bernstein@puc.nh.gov. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 603-271-6011. I look forward to working with
you.

Sincerely,
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“Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Analyst

Cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney



